Your Name

Street Address

CITY

22 June 2012
The Manager

Name of Supermarket
Address
Dear Sir

As a valued and loyal customer of your supermarket I was surprised to see that you are still stocking imported olive oils that were recently shown by Fair Go to be mislabelled as Extra Virgin Olive Oil. Fair Go carried out testing last month of a random selection of supermarket products labelled as Extra Virgin Olive Oil and all of the European oils failed that testing.   These oils were:

Olivani

Lupi

 Lupi Organic 
Homebrand

Pams

Filippo Berio 

Borges.

Need to check which brands are actually stocked and delete as appropriate
In addition to being falsely labelled as Extra Virgin Olive Oil, these oils were also deemed rancid by the International Olive Council Accredited Tasting Panel, who carried out the sensory testing of all the olive oils selected.  Several also failed the additional chemical analysis for freshness. You can see the Fair Go program at http://tvnz.co.nz/fair-go/2012-05-16-video-4891513.

The Fair Go outcomes are unfortunately typical of other recent international independent testing of European products labelled Extra Virgin Olive Oil. For example; 69% in the study by the University of California and 80% in the survey by Choice magazine in Australia failed the tests for being Extra Virgin Olive Oil. 
I am bringing this matter to your attention as I know that you are focussed on providing quality products for your customers.

New Zealand is a producer of world class Extra Virgin Olive Oil and there is a stringent quality assurance program in place for New Zealand Olive Oil (see http://www.olivesnz.org.nz/certification-the-olive-mark/). This quality assurance program involves:

1. Chemical analysis and sensory assessment according to the International Olive Council Classification Requirements for Extra Virgin Olive Oil

2. Compliance with formal labelling standards

3. Appropriate packaging.

I believe your customers would respond positively to being able to buy a wider variety of New Zealand Extra Virgin Olive Oils and particularly those that carried the red OliveMark showing that they had met the quality assurance program for Extra Virgin Olive Oil. I am available to meet with you and discuss this further.
In the meantime I look forward to your response to the issues I have raised in this letter.

Yours faithfully

Your Name
